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COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING – 13 FEBRUARY 2020 
 

Question to Philip Atkins OBE 
Leader of the Council 

 
By Susan Woodward 

 

Question 

The Leader’s Advisory Group, set up to oversee the Action Plan arising from the 
Special Committees to exercise functions under the Officer Employment 
Procedure Rules, has not met since October 2018 yet many of the 
recommendations in the Action Plan are still to be implemented. Will the Leader 
undertake to reconvene this Group as soon as possible please? 
 

Reply 

The majority of the recommendations have been implemented. I believe that the 
details are best discussed in the Advisory Group rather than at full Council, and I 
have asked the Chief Executive to arrange a meeting. 
 


